TELEPHONE No. 221083.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,

Belfast, 8th December, 1937,

Feeference

The Secretary,
LONDON.

Dear Sir,
MESSRS., HARLAND & WOLFP'S NGO, 1014.
We are forwarding herewith three prints of the

Stern Frame Plan for the above veseél, which also embodies
the Rudder Stoek and Rudder Post for the 'Simplex' Rudder,
approval of which is desired at your early convemience.

It is stated that this plan is similar to that
approved for Ship Nos. 1008G and 1009G, and embodies all the
modifications made by our Glasgow Office.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

Witgt — 0140
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